& PART -1V

(To be filled in by the Nodal Officer or Principal Chief Conservator of Forests or Head of Forest
Department)

17. Detailed opinion and specific recommendation of the State Forest Department for acceptance
or otherwise of the proposal with remarks.

The project involved minimum tree felling and no significant adverse impact on the
existing eco system is anticipated. The proposed area is the barest minimum and for public utility.
Therefore, considering the importance of the project in developing a reliable and uninterrupted
power supply in the region for overall development of the district, the project is recommended for
consideration.

The project proposal may be approved.

Imphal, the 16™ September, 2021

(V.L. Roui Kullar)
CCF, Nodal Officer/FCA
Govermnment of Manipur



